
WORLD REACH

Grace and peace from God our Father and the Lord Jesus Christ.

First, I want to thank each of you for your continued support in the 
work of the ministry that has been entrusted to me in the gospel.

As you know there is great conflict in the country of Ukraine.  
That country is dear to our hearts.  We have ministered in the 
Ukraine three times and have developed great relationships with 
the saints and many churches where we ministered.  I am 
reminded the last time we were there, when Andrew Bulyhin, the 
World Reach missionary there, took us to a village to visit his 
parents.  We were four miles from the Russian border.  That still 
amazes me.  Our brothers and sisters in Ukraine and also Russia 
need our fervent prayers.  We spoke to Andrew last week and they 
are safe in their home, but there is still much bombing and death 
around them.  World Reach is also in contact with him, getting 
reports about the status of their welfare there.  It is so good to 
hear him wanting to stay and help minister to the hurting, 
confused, homeless and the hopeless.  What a burden in his heart 
for his country and the people there.  They are still meeting for 
church, which is a blessing.  We are so encouraged by his faith in 
the midst of uncertainty and turmoil. 

I am still teaching Sunday School.  
I just finished the Book of Genesis and 
now I am teaching the Book of Exodus.  
This book parallels with our Exodus out 
of sin through the Lord Jesus Christ.  I 
am excited to see what we will all learn. 
I am scheduled to go to Kenya this June 
to teach the last World Reach Bible 
Institute course which is on Evangelism 
to the Pastors before graduation.  Thank 
you again for your continued support.

In His love,

Larry and LaShoron

• Please PRAY for the completion 
of the Evangelism class that Larry 
will teach in Kenya this June. 

• Pray that the Kenyan Pastors 
Larry will minister to, that they will 
take their training into their 
congregations and villages.  

• Remember our brothers and 
sisters in Ukraine and Russia!!
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